
 

28
th

 September  2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are taking our Green class children to St Peters church in Wolverhampton, 

this will support our RE curriculum work. 

 

The trip is booked for: 

Thursday 6
th

 October 

 

The coach will leave school at 9am, and will return at 12 noon.  Children 

should wear school uniform. 

 

There will be no cost for this trip and the children will be taken to and from the 

church in the school minibuses. 

 

Please can you give your consent via the form on Parentmail as soon as 

possible, and no later than Tuesday 4th October.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 

 

 


